
Sheraton Music City
777 McGavock Pike
Nashville, TN 27214

August 13 & 15 at 11:00 am - 2:00 pm

United South and Eastern Tribes (USET) is extending an invitation to food trucks
to participate in the 2024 USET Tribal Best Practices Conference. This is an
excellent opportunity for our attendees to experience a variety of cuisines while
networking and learning. 

Expected number of attendees is 250
Selling time will be between 11:00 am - 2:00 pm on August 13 and 15
Food trucks must be self-reliant, and no equipment will be provided by USET
or the location.

U N I T E D  S O U T H  A N D  E A S T E R N  T R I B E S
 T R I B A L  B E S T  P R A C T I C E S  C O N F E R E N C E

B R A I D  &  B I T E  F O O D  T R U C K  F E S T

Spaces are limited, so we encourage any vendors that
are interested, to complete the form (scan QR code) and
submit by June 28, 2024.

For questions, please contact Sarah Fly, USET
Administrative Assistant, at sfly@useitnc.org

Complete the Form


